BROOKWOOD

Trash service (including one trash tote) is provided by the HOA. Service is not ordered
until closing documents are received by Management Company and delivery may take
up to 2 weeks. In the meantime, please securely bag your trash and place it on the
curb by 7:00 a.m. of the pick-up day, which is Friday. Please review Haulaway’s
annual trash/recycle calendar on this website for important information.

Recycling can be stored in the homeowner’s own container or one can be purchased
directly from Haulaway by contacting Doug Smith at 303-901-0211.

Service issues should be addressed directly with Haulaway by contacting their customer
service team at 303/688-0344.

For other trash questions, please e-mail Donna Brooks at donna@teleos-services.com.
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